
 

 

 

The Heights Primary School 

Year 2 Parent Planner: Summer 1 Week 5 

Dear Parents/Carers 

This term our theme is Pirates.  
This week we will be: 

Assessment week This week is assessment week. During this time the children 

will be undertaking a variety of assessments in maths, 
reading, spelling and grammar. To ensure the week goes as 

smoothly as possible please ensure your child is at school on 
time and has had a nutritious breakfast. We will do our best 

to ensure the children feel as calm and confident on each day 

and will be given longer break times and snacks to help.  

Topic This week in topic we will be making our own treasure chest 

out of egg boxes. Please could we ask all parents to donate at 

least one egg box so we have enough for everyone. Later in 
the week we will be writing a set of instructions for how to 

make one. Throughout the week the children will be taking part 
in a range of fun pirate based activities to help them relax 

after their assessments.  

Throughout the week we will also be looking at Sea Shanties 
and learning our favourite to perform in our pirate assembly 

on Friday.  

Pirate Fair (9th 
June).  

To help raise money for our beach school trip in July, Year 2 
will be having a pirate fundraiser on Friday 9th June. The 

children will be planning and making games for the fair during 

the week and then the school will be invited to play the games 
for a bargain price of 50p after school.  To make the day 

even more special the children are invited to come dressed in 
their best pirate outfits. The children will be taking part in 

pirate workshops throughout the morning and learning more 

about the history of pirates and what it was like to be one. 
We will need some parents to help supervise the stalls so 

please volunteer if you would like to help.  

Have a fabulous half term and we look forward to seeing you after the break. 

 
 
 

Best wishes,  

Miss Kennedy and Mrs Mullaney 


